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Theodore Judah Elementary Newsletter 
                                                       October 2021
A MESSAGE FROM

Mr. Holding
Dear Theodore Judah Families,

Thank you for a successful first month of school and the start of the year.  Most of us have adjusted to new routines, and to our new staggered schedule, and all the new protocols that have been put in place.  I also want to thank our families who attended Back to School Night to make that strong connection between you and your child’s teacher. In addition, it was nice to seeing families spending time together and making new friends at the PTA BBQ.
By October, our year of teaching and learning is well underway.  We are working to identify learning gaps while also moving forward with grade level instruction. This can be overwhelming to say the least as our scholar are transitioning back into some sense of normalcy. Any student that arrives late or is absent from school is missing out on core instruction time.  Teachers are meeting every Thursday to plan curriculum and also look at student data to respond to learning needs.  As a team, we are focused on preparing our students to meet their grade level standards as aligned to Common Core.  We are also working on analyzing our assessment data through a Cycle of Continuous Improvement both from the classroom, as well as from the state, to help us inform our instructional next steps.

But, it is not just all about academics.  Personal integrity, leadership and character counts at our school.  This month’s SEL trait is “Confidence”. 
Theodore Judah is a diverse community and we encourage all parents to get in our school events and activities. Thank you for supporting our little neighborhood school. Together, we make a difference in the lives of our children.

Regards,

Troy Holding

Principal
MARK YOUR CALENDARS:
·  October is National Bully Prevention Month

·   October 6th- National Walk to School Day
·   October 22nd-  Farmer Jerry, Kinder, 1st and 2nd graders only

· NO COSTUME PARADE THIS YEAR


Theodore Judah Spirit Days
Show your school spirit every Friday by wearing the following:

Your favorite TJ shirt (“Bear Wear”)

Blue or Gold (our school colors)

Orange for Project Kindness


Your Child’s Safety is our Number 

School Safety

Please make safety your priority. Be sure to follow our school’s drop off and pick up procedures and help us provide a safe school environment. Stop with the U-turns during arrival and dismissal. Be part of the solution!

October’s Citizenship Theme:
Collaboration
Please click on the link below for more SEL information.
Home/School SEL Connection Link      (Collaboration)
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Harvest Festival





The PTA is working to schedule this annual event over at Bertha Henshel Park. Please visit their website at:  � HYPERLINK "http://www.theodorejudahpta.org" �www.theodorejudahpta.org�





By working together and getting involved, we can provide our kiddos with opportunities for a more promising future. 











Daily Attendance is Important





One of the basic foundations for success in school is regular school attendance.  Additionally, teaching our children that regular attendance to school is important helps send the message that education is important.  It also teaches the importance of keeping one’s responsibilities. Our monthly attendance goal is 97%.
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Fall Picture Day





We have been in touch with Lifetouch and are waiting to hear back to confirm a date for our fall pictures. Once confirmed, we will be sure to send that information out. 
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